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RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approves the request to park two camper trailers at the arena parking 
lot during the annual ‘Kimmy and Tracy Memorial Baseball Tournament’, subject to availability with no 
fees as there will be no services provided. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Correspondence has been received from Mike Breton and is attached to and forms part of this report.  
Mr. Breton is requesting permission to park two camper trailers at the arena during the weekend of the 
annual ‘Kimmy and Tracy Memorial Baseball Tournament’.  In the letter, Mr. Breton states that he is not 
requesting any services (water, septic or hydro). 
 
This type of usage would be similar to many parking areas where RV’s park overnight with no services 
such as parking lots, pull offs, etc..  As such, permitting this type of use would not necessarily put us in 
competition with those campgrounds which offered serviced lots. 
 
It should be noted that the parking lot at the Community Centre contains spaces that have been rented 
on an annual basis to owners of larger trucks.  Whether in use or not on the weekend in question, these 
spaces are to be reserved for those who have rented them and would not be available to satisfy this 
request.     
 
Prepared by: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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